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CAPITAL PROJECT STATUS UPDATE 

 
Bishop Allen Academy 
Replacement secondary school for 1300 students. 
 
September 2022 Progress Summary: Recent on-site and technical studies have uncovered 
issues related to the location of the top of the ravine that may impact the positioning of the 
future school building on the site. Additional studies are being completed for review with 
the Toronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA) to firmly establish this constraint.  
The Site Plan Approval Application cannot be made to the City of Toronto until there is 
resolution on this issue 
The consultant team continues to meet with school departments and Board staff to progress 
the internal building design. 
  
 
Anticipated Occupancy Date: September 8, 2026 
This date is subject to receipt of Ministry Approval to Proceed and Municipal Site Plan Approval by March 2024 
 
 
Upcoming Meetings/Milestones: Date: 

   Next Meeting:    Pre-application meeting- SPA Oct 19, 2022 

   Latest Milestone Achieved:   Local Design Committee (2rd) Jun 21, 2022 

   Next Steps:         TRCA Final Response Oct 12, 2022  
(anticipated) 

School Departmental design  meetings Oct 18, 2022 
(anticipated) 

 
Refer to www.tcdsb.org/GlossaryofTerms for a glossary of terms under Meetings and Milestones 

 
Visit the school web page for all status updates, design drawings and progress photos.  

https://www.tcdsb.org/schools/bishopallen/news/new-construction/Pages/default.aspx 
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